
TRIO SSS

Right before Christmas break, TRIO was able to help students staying in housing in need with additional

food to get them through the holidays. Andrea put together boxes of food with a mix of fresh fruit,

bread, and other non-perishable items to help these students. Thanks to Travis and Drew, we are closer

to having beef in our freezer! They worked together to create a win-win option for the rodeo team and

the food pantry to benefit both programs.

The Bootstrap Collaborative

We partnered with Summit West CPA Group P.C. for a small business tax strategy event on December 5

at the Lander CWC location. Eric Andrews and Lorielle Morton shared their time and expertise with a

number of small businesses both in person and via Zoom. We had entrepreneurs from Riverton,

Lander, Jackson, and even someone in Saint George! It was great to see the specialized consulting with

very specific questions to help local businesses including a startup from one of our very own CWC

students, Taylor Green, with her photography business, Countryside Imagery.
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